
	

	

	

	

	

	

IMPORTANT	ANNOUNCEMENT	FOR	CLIENTS	AND	FAMILY	MEMBER	CAREGIVERS	

	

COVID-19	VACCINES	

For	Individuals	with	Disabilities	and	Family	Member	Caregivers	

	

	

We	have	good	news	to	share!	

COVID-19	vaccines	have	now	been	authorized	and	are	available	to	individuals	with	disabilities	AND	the	
family	members	who	care	for	them.		

In	an	effort	to	protect	the	health	of	those	we	serve,	we	encourage	you	to	contact	your	Regional	Center	
and	ask	for	a	letter	showing	the	consumer’s	name,	ID	number,	and	the	names	of	their	family	member	
caregivers.	This	letter	is	required	documentation	in	order	to	be	vaccinated	for	COVID-19.	It	is	important	
that	you	reach	out	to	your	Regional	Center	case	manager	to	find	out	when	this	authorization	can	be	
prepared	for	you.	

We	want	every	member	of	our	community	to	be	safe	so	that	we	can	all	be	together	again	as	soon	as	
possible!	Please	share	this	news,	and	follow	up	to	secure	this	required	documentation	to	secure	your	
vaccine.	

	

	

For	additional	questions	and	information	about	the	COVID-19	vaccine,	visit	the	CDC	website	at:	

https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-nCoV/vaccines/faq.html	

	


